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urer’s Report. Take a look at the 

club balance and the monthly cost 

and this will explain why we need 

the increase. 

    FUEL UPDATE: The Club 

again has Power Master Fuel 15% 

at the field. Thanks to Bob Awtry 

for arranging the purchase and 

picking it up. Smith Brothers does 

us a favor by selling it to the club 

for cost. So remember them when 

buying your rc supplies. See a club 

officer to purchase your fuel. The 

price is still $20 a gallon.  

    The Board welcomes your ideals 

to make the club a better place for 

all members. We also welcome 

your criticism as long as it’s con-

structive criticism. Remember 

your Board does the job for free 

and if you are unhappy with the 

Board or their actions then feel 

free to step up and run of office. 

    The next regular Board-General 

Meeting will be at Mimi’s Café, 

24201 W Magic Mountain Park-

way on Wednesday August 22, 

2018 at 7:00 PM. Come join us for 

dinner or a piece of pie, cake, or 

muffin and visiting. We meet at 

6:00 P.M. for dinner.  All members 

and guest are invited. 

 

That’s it for now. 

Take care and stay safe, 

Jim Desautels 

Jdesa1@sbcglobal.net 

661 505-5465 

 

 President’s Update 
 

Greetings to all, 

 
    The dog days of August are 

here and with the heat I’ve notice 

that not as many members are 

showing up at the field and most 

of those brave souls are gone 

early. 

    As of the July Meeting the 

membership is at 802.    

    FLOAT FLY UPDATE:  We 

have had a change of date for the 

first Float Fly due to a schedul-

ing issue. The dates as of now are 

Saturday September 29, 2018 

and Saturday October 20, 2018.  

Hopefully these dates will be 

after the summer heat dies down 

and before the fall/winter winds 

start. So get your plane ready or 

if you would like to help out let 

Bob know. I believe the cost of 

the event will still be $25 and 

this includes lunch. 

   We did some work up at the 

field over the last two weeks, 

Thanks to Vice President Bill for 

mowing the weeds in the Heli 

area again. Now that the mus-

tard has stopped growing it’s 

time for the tumble weeds. 

Thanks to Bob Ponek for the 

weld repairs to the old mower’s 

mowing deck. 

   Remember that starting in 

membership year 2019, the Can-

yon Crosswinds annual dues will 

be $250 per year for all Member-

ships except Junior Membership.  

   Junior Membership will be $80 

per year.  

   New Membership will be $250 

and there will be no Runway Fee. 

   This increase would be a 

monthly cost to a member of 

$20.83. So start saving you mon-

ey to be prepared for the dues 

increase.  

    Attached is the monthly Treas-
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